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MacNeil, Jami

From: Ervin, Carol B. <cervin@ycrlaw.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 6:14 PM
To: Burke, Ruth A; Bertocci, Cynthia S; Bensinger, Peggy
Cc: Ervin, Carol B.; philbrick@cmplaw.com; baileybolen@gmail.com; William Weary; 

MacNeil, Jami; kcollins@preti.com
Subject: Appeal of Order L-28397-4E-A-N
Attachments: Objection to Request for Admission 052120.pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Good afternoon,  
  
Please find attached an objection to the request for admission of supplemental evidence submitted on behalf of the 
Appellee in the above referenced NRPA permit appeal.  
  
All parties included on the service list are copied on this email.    
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if the Board requires anything further.  
  
Thank you very much for your time and consideration.    
Sincerely,  
  
Carol Ervin 
 

In view of current conditions and for the foreseeable future, YCR will be operating pursuant to its plan for 
continuous business services. With the imperative of safety in mind, our attorneys and staff will be 
working remotely as well as in our offices. In any event, we expect and intend to be able to respond in a 
timely manner to the needs and the requirements of clients, courts, colleagues, and friends. Thank you. 

Young Clement Rivers, LLP  
http://www.ycrlaw.com  
Charleston: (843) 577-4000  
 
Attachments larger than 40MB may be rejected by the firm's server. If you are sending an attachment of this size or larger, please contact the intended recipient to 
inform him/her of your transmission.  
 
"ATTORNEY-CLIENT PRIVILEGED; DO NOT FORWARD WITHOUT PERMISSION." The information contained in this transmission is privileged and confidential. It is 
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copy of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by 
telephone or by email to email@ycrlaw.com or by replying to this message and destroy all copies of this message and all attachments.  


